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THE SILVER SPIRIT  
 

Barre/Hardwick Senior Center/Council on Aging                     Please note:    Our NEW mailing address is:  
557 South Barre Road                                                                                           40 West Street, Suite 433 
P-978-355-5004ðF-978-355-5012                                  Barre, Massachusetts  01005 
Eileen Clarkson, HS-BCP, CDP, MS, MPAðDirector 
Notary Public, MCOA Certified Director, ServSafe Certified  

Email-coa@townofbarre.comðFacebook-https://www.facebook.com/barre.coa 

JUNE  ~ 2019 

Volume 2, Issue 6 

Hours of Operation:  

Monday ïFriday 9:00ð3:00                               
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The Mission of the Barre Council on Aging: Identify the needs of elders in the community. Educate the community 
and enlist the support and participation of all citizens to meet the needs of elders. Design, advocate, and/or imple-
ment services to fill these needs, or coordinate existing services. Cooperate with the Massachusetts Executive 
Office of Elder Affairs and the Central Massachusetts Agency on Aging and be cognizant of state and federal legis-
lation and programs regarding elders.  

A note from the Director, 
Please take a look at through the pages of the newsletter and be sure to sign up for the 
events. Sign up is important because of the planning for the presenter and making the ar-
rangements, most of these are FREE...be sure to take advantage of the these great FREE 
programs, services, and resources. If you cant make it, send someone in your place, even 
if they are not ñoldò enough.  
Do you know someone that is visually or hearing impaired? The presentation on June 11th, 
starting at 12:15, is something you donôt want to miss! Learn how to obtain a phone to help 
you communicate with you loved ones. Sign up at the desk or call to reserve you seat to-
day! 
Start thinking about changes to your Medicare Plans, if you need a suppletory or your plan 
is covering what you would like it to cover. Also be thinking on your prescription plans. 
MCPHS will be here to speak on your options for your prescriptions, you donôt want to miss 
this!! To be held on September 11,  at 12:15. Sign up is requested by the present-
ers.   
Regards, 
Eileen, Director 
 

Since June 14th, 1777 by res-
olution of the Second Conti-
nental Congress. Quincy, 
Massachusetts has had the 
longest annual Flag Day pa-
rade running since 1952.  

Closed for the 4th of July.  
Enjoy your holiday! 

I would like to thank 
Mr. and Mrs.  
Yaglou for their re-
cent donation to the 
Senior Center.  
THANK YOU! 

Have questions regarding your estate, elder law, or other questions for an At-

torney. MassBar will be here to talk about these important topics. The program 

will start at 10:00 on June 17th. Please sign up by June 12th, at the desk or 

call to reserve you seat so the presenter can plan.  
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Please check out our Web - Site Page 
on the Townõs Web- Site. Our site 
is http://www.townofbarre.com then 
click on Services and scroll to 
Senior Services. Friend us 
https://www.facebook.com/

COA Wish List:  A  individually 
wrapped candy, monetary dona-
tions are also welcome. 

Representative Berth-

iaumeôs office hours will 

be held on May 9th, from 

9 to 10.  

To all those Barre babies, HAPPY BIRTHDAY to you. Enjoy 
your day...Come to the Center and Celebrate with us on the last 
Thursday  of each month at 12:00 for cake. There are  14 of you 
over the age 80 and 4 over the age of 90. Congratulations!! 

Need a little extra help with food during the 
month? Apply for SNAP benefits...Stop by the 
office and apply, you may never know...Some 
things you needð Housing Costs: rent receipt or 
mortgage statement, real estate taxes or home-
ownersô insurance bill. 2. Utilities: home heating 
oil, gas, electricity, telephone (including cell phones), or other utili-

ty expenses such as garbage disposal, wood or coal  

Information, Services and Resources  

VACCINE INNOVATION 
The development and use of newer vaccine technology helps 
us fight against infectious diseases that had been previously 
difficult to vaccinate against. Since new strains are constantly 
emerging, our ability to update vaccines is ideally suited to 
meet the challenges of infectious diseases. 
Vaccines have proven to be an extremely effective way to pre-
vent morbidity and mortality associated with infectious disease. 
CDC epidemiological surveillance demonstrates up to 99 to 
100 percent reductions in several life-threatening infectious 
diseases in the U.S., as shown in the adapted figure below. 
Outbreaks of vaccine-preventable diseases are not only detri-
mental to peopleôs health, they are also very costly. A 2008 
measles outbreak in Southern California resulted in 839 peo-
ple being exposed to the disease, 11 cases of measles (all in-
tentionally unvaccinated children), and the hospitalization of an 
infant too young to be vaccinated. Stopping the spread of this 
outbreak cost the state $10,376 per case; 48 children needed 
to be quarantined at an average family cost of $775 per child.
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Had these children been vaccinated, the resulting costs of 
treating the disease and limiting its spread could have been 
avoided. Check with your Doctor to see if you need updated 
Vaccineôs as some loose their life expectance, like MMR.  

According to the World Health Organi-
zation (WHO), immunizations save an 
estimated 2.5 million lives each year 
from tuberculosis, diphtheria, tetanus, 
pertussis (whooping cough), polio, 
measles, hepatitis B, and Hib 
(Haemophilus influenzae b) infections. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lending Library- You are en-
couraged to stop by the Sen-
ior Center to take advantage 
of our newly organized media 
room. We have many newer 
books & puzzles for you to 
enjoy. Please note: While we 
accept donations of books & 
puzzles, we kindly ask that 
books be in good condition & 
that puzzles are five hundred 
pieces or less with boxes in-
tact & no missing pieces. 

Happy Birthday to all 

those Hardwick Babies 

there are 8 over the age of 

80 for the month and there 

are 0 over 90 . Congratula-

tions!  Join us for Cake on 

the last Thursday of each 

month.  Enjoy your day! 

There are some very special 
MassHealth programs in Massachu-
setts. Some are set up for MassHealth 
members who are in nursing homes or 
rehabilitation hospitals, and who want 
to live in the community. These are the 
Home and Community Based Services 
Waivers. Massachusetts can ñwaiveò or 
to set aside some of the Medicaid 
(MassHealth) rules so that people can 
return to the community, with support.  
MRC operates three waivers: 

¶ Traumatic Brain Injury Waiver (TBI 
Waiver), Acquired Brain Injury Non-
Residential Waiver (ABI-N Waiver) 
Moving Forward Plan Community Liv-
ing Waiver (MFP-CL Waiver) 
Two other related waivers are operated 
by the Department of Developmental 
Services: Acquired Brain Injury Resi-
dential Habilitation Waiver (ABI-RH 
Waiver), Moving Forward Plan Resi-
dential Supports Waiver (MFP-RS 
Waiver) 
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Do you know some that is sick? Do you know 
some one that has lost a loved one? Do you 
know someone that is feeling down and 
needs a pick me up? Please let us know so 
that we can send them a card. We do not al-
ways hear...we would love to send them a 
card as part of our outreach. Please call us 
here at 978-355-5004 or email me their ad-
dress at coa@townofbarre.com 
Thank you...it will be appreciated.  

Information, Services and Resources  

Lƴ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ ŀƊŜǊ ǎǳǊǾŜȅΣ ǿƘŜƴ ƻƭŘŜǊ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎ 
ŀǊŜ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ǇǊŜŦŜǊ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜΣ ǘƘŜȅ ǎŀȅ ǘƘŜȅ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎΣ ƴƻǘ ƛƴ ƛƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴǎΦ aŀƴȅ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŘŜŜǇ ǝŜǎ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ Ǝƻ ōŀŎƪ ŘŜŎŀŘŜǎΣ ƛŦ ƴƻǘ ƎŜƴŜǊŀǝƻƴǎΦ wŜƳŀƛƴƛƴƎ 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƭƭƻǿǎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǎŜǊǾŜ ŀ ŎǊƛǝŎŀƭ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴ ǘƻ 
ƳŜŀƴƛƴƎŦǳƭ ƳŜƳƻǊƛŜǎΣ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΣ ǇƭŀŎŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴǎ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŀǊ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ŦƻǊ ƻƭŘŜǊ ŀŘǳƭǘǎΦ [ƛǾƛƴƎ 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ƻũŜǊ ŀ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ 
ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŬƴŘ ƛƴ ŀ ƴǳǊǎƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜ ƻǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƛƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴŀƭ ǎŜǩƴƎΦ Lǘ ƻũŜǊǎ 
ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƴŜƛƎƘπ
ōƻǊǎΦ .ŜƛƴƎ ƛƴǘŜƎǊŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƳŜŀƴǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛπ
ǘȅ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ǿƛǘƘΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƭƻƴƎǎƛŘŜΣ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎΦ 

Did you know é..?    Food insecurity is a 

serious public health issue that affects nearly 
1 in 6 households in the United States. In 
Massachusetts, there are nearly 365,000 
veterans, of which an estimated 24,000 who 
receive SNAP benefits. A 2015 study, pub-
lished in Public Health Nutrition, found one in 
four veterans (~27 %) of the wars in Iraq and 
Afghanistan reported problems with food se-
curity. See me if you need help filing for 
SNAP.  

Did you know é..?   Community Legal Aid, Inc. 

(CLA) provides free civil legal services to low-income 
and elderly residents of central and western Massa-
chusetts.  CLA also provides free civil legal assistance 
to victims of crime and survivors of homicide victims.  

Food Pantry is open on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month at the Con-
gregational Church. They are now of-
fering evening hours on the 
third Thursday, from 5.30 to 
6.30. Bring your license and a 
bill to show residence.  

June 20th at 12.15  

Davis Bates will be here 

to: Celebrating the Sea-

son: Songs and Stories 

for Spring and Motherôs 

Day. Celebrate Warm 

Weather, Spring & Moms! a lively participatory program by 

DAVIS BATESñParentsô Choice Award-winning singer & 

storyteller 

Jokes:  If flying is so safe, why do they call the airport the 
terminal?  
Ever Wonder? How is it possible to have a civil war? 
Ever Wonder? If the #2 pencil is the most popular, why is it 
still #2? 
Ever Wonder? Why is it that doctors call what they do 
ñpracticeò? 
Two snowmen are standing next to each other in a yard. 
One says to the other, ñFunny, I smell car-
rots too.ò 
Adults are always asking little kids what 
they want to be when they grow up be-
cause theyôre looking for ideas. 
 
I am a nobody, nobody is perfect, therefore 
I am perfect. 
 
Q. What word becomes shorter when you add two letters to 
it? A. Short 
 
Q. Whatôs bigger than you, but doesnôt weigh anything? 
A. Your shadow. 
 
Q. Two children are born on the same day from the same 
mother but they are not twins. How is that possible? 
A. They are triplets! 
 

Do you struggle with food each month? Is your 
Gross income less than $2,023 for a family of 1 
or less than $2743 for a family of 2? Do you 
have medical expenses? You may qualify for 
SNAP benefits? I will now be able to enter your 
information in the DTA website and assist with 
having your application processed on the web-

site. Stop in and bring your 
paperwork with you. I can 
also assist with recerts. 
Doesnôt take long to do. 
Can you use extra money? 

https://www.cbpp.org/research/food-assistance/snap-helps-almost-15-million-low-income-veterans-including-thousands-in
https://www.cambridge.org/core/journals/public-health-nutrition/article/food-insecurity-among-veterans-of-the-us-wars-in-iraq-and-afghanistan/F03B64DD63287F2BE5F2067F3E5AC5FB/core-reader
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Come join us for coffee each 

morning  starting at  9.00 am  

A .50Â asked per cup.  

Join us on June 
3rd at 9.00 for a 
compelling Docu-
mentary on Grief, 
Death, and Dying. 
This is documen-
tary done by 
Stephan Jen-
kinson and a 
small discussion 
will follow.   

Join our Tai Chi group and learn 

the relaxing benefits of this 

strengthening and endurance tech-

nique. Every M-W-F at 1:00. Cost 

is $5 for 3 classes. Slow gentle ex-

ercise, standing or sitting.  First class is FREE!!  

Line Dancingðjoin us on 

Mondayôs from 11 to 12. 

There is a donation sugges-

tion of $3.00 

per class or 

$20.00 for 9 

classes.  

Art group -cost 

is $20.00 for 5 

classes with sup-

plies included. 

Explore your ar-

tistic talent and see what you 

can do, you may be sur-

prised. No Classes for June 

 The movie will be on starting at 
12.30.  Serving treats and bev-
erage. Join us for Lunch and 
stay for the movieé.A Star is 
Born  

Oriol HealthðJune 14th at 9.30ðBetter 
Breathing with Bob. Wƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝǾŜ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ōǊŜŀǘƘƛƴƎ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ hǊƛƻƭ IŜŀƭǘƘ /ŀǊŜ wŜǎπ
ǇƛǊŀǘƻǊȅ ¢ƘŜǊŀǇƛǎǘ .ƻō 5ǳƳƻƴǘΦ .ƻō ōǊƛƴƎǎ ƻǾŜǊ ол ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ŜȄǇŜǊƛπ
ŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ Ƙƛǎ ŬŜƭŘ ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ƭŜŘ Ƴŀƴȅ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŜŘǳπ
ŎŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ŀũŜŎǘŜŘΦ {ƻƳŜ ǘƻǇƛŎǎ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎτ5ƻ L 
ƴŜŜŘ ƻȄȅƎŜƴΚ Iƻǿ Řƻ L ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǿƛǘƘ ƻȄȅƎŜƴΚ ²Ƙŀǘ ŀũŜŎǘǎ ŀƭƭŜǊƎƛŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ŀǎǘƘƳŀΚ ²Ƙŀǘ ŎŀǳǎŜǎ ǎƘƻǊǘ-ƴŜǎǎ ƻŦ ōǊŜŀǘƘΚ ²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ /ht5Κ  

Events at the Senior Center  

Try something relaxing... Senior 
Chair based Yoga at the Barre Sen-
ior Center on Tuesdays and Thurs-
days 9:00-10:00am $5.00 per class. 
Free class coupons available.  

The Fraud Squad Playersò are RSVP volunteers that are 
55 and over. These volunteer actors are portraying real-
life email and phone call scenarios lifted from the head-
lines. These skits, which are written for local seniors and 
portrayed by their peer group, help inform and empower. 

Every performance is followed by a Question & Answer session, where lo-
cal ñtrendingò scams are highlighted. Outreach material from the Federation 
Trade Commission and Consumer Action is distributed. 
They will be here on June 19th, at 12.15. please sign up at the desk. 

.ŜƳƛǎ CŀǊƳǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜτ
{Ƙƻǿ ǎǘƻǇǇƛƴƎ IŀƴƎŜǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ 
WǳƴŜ млǘƘ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ŀǘ млΥлл Ŏƻǎǘ ƛǎ 
ϷмрΦлл-ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ ƛǎ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘΦ  
 Better stand back, as a generous assort-

ment of 2019 ñSpillersò can grow up to an 

inch a day. They will quickly fill out the pot and spill over the 

edges in a cascade of color. You can also perch it on top of 

a pot if you have no place to hang it. They look beautiful!!  

Fallon Senior Plan will be 
here on June 12th from 10 
to 12. If you have questions 
about your coverage, stop by 
to talk with Brian about any 
issues or concerns you 
may have. He is here to 
help you.  
Ice Cream Social on 
this day after Lunch. Sign up required 
to prepare for amounts 

Birthday BingoðThe 
first Monday of each 
month we will be having 
a Birthday Bingo with 

cake and prizes. Sponsored by Navicare. Join 
in for some fun and cake  

June 3rd at 1.30.  

Do you have questions for an attorney? 
Join us on June 17th at 10.00, as the 
MassBar Association will be here to speak 
on Elder Law Issues.  

http://www.fchp.org/en/find-insurance/navicare.aspx
http://www.fchp.org/en/find-insurance/navicare.aspx


р 

 

Be on the look out for a cook-out 
sign up sheet. Date to be deter-
mined depending on the weather. 
This will be a last minute venue. 
Cost would be $10.00...sign up re-
quired.  

GVNA HealthCare, Inc will be 
here to speak on ñAging and 
Our Skinòðlearn about the 
bodyôs largest organ and 

how you can stay healthy. Sign up at the desk, 
this will be held on June 13th starting at 12:30.  

Join us for pinochle every Wednesday 
starting 1:00. This is a fun game and folks 
can help you learn it. Stop by to check it 
out. FREE 

Veronica will be here once a month, on June 17th 
for Reflexology and pedi/
manicures. Appointments are 
required and start at 9:00 am and 
go until 2:30 pm and sign up at 

the desk. Come in and pamper yourself.  

Join us every Tuesday and Thursday for Bin-
go. Cards are $.50 each, limit of four (4) and 
on the last Tuesday of each 
month is a SPECIAL Bingo, 
with a card being $2.00-
limit one (1) card.   

June 4th, the B/P Clinic will be 

from 9.00-11.00, stop by to have 

yours checked and be sure to 

have yours checked regularly. It 

could save your life. Sponsored 

by VNA Care.   

Council On Aging                       
Board Members 
Richard (Dick) Whippee~Chair--
2019 
Patricia (Pat) Kowal~Vice Chair--
2019 
Patricia (Pat) Sirois~Secretary--
2019 
Andrea Goodwin~2020 
Beverly (Bev) Brooks~2018   
Linda Payneð2020 
Gloria Castriotta-2018 
Bernice Miller-2020 
Stanley (Stan) Miknaitis-2021                                                              
Associate Board Members 
Diane Clark 
Dede Charlton 
Brenda Rich 
Hardwick Council Members  
Gloria Judd 
Alice Paradis 
Stephanie Calvitto  
If you would like to join the board, 
please see the Director or call 978-
355-5004 

Events at the Senior Center  

Do you enjoy crafts? Do you 
like to have conversations? 
Stop by on Fridays at 10:00 
for our Crafts and Conversa-
tion group. Bring your craft 
item, crocheting, knitting, or 
other item and sit and enjoy 

some coffee 
and conversa-
tion while 
working on 
your craft.   

Computer LessonsðDo 
you what to know some-
thing about a computer, 
tablet, cell phone, or oth-
er device, stop by and see 
the director to learn 
about these electronic 
devices.  

This is for all levels of 
learning, so please stop 
by and see what you can 
learn to do on your de-
vice, or even if you do 
not have one, you can 
learn on ours. Any 
timeðFREE 

Hardwick Day Trip-
to Sallyôs and Lunch. 
Sign up required at 
the desk. Leaving 
Hardwick town hall at 
9.30, pick up at 
Quabbin Estates at 
9.45. Have a fun day 
out on the town.  

Join us on June 11th at 12.15 for 
a presentation from the Executive 
Office of Public Safety and Secu-
rityðState 911 Departmentð

Mass EDP Chris Murphy on types of phone that are 
available to you for vision and hearing impairments.   

Join 
Michele 
from Regis-
try of Motor 

Vehicles on June 5th, at 12:30? Do you 
need to renew you License? Find out what 
you need for the new federal and state re-
quirements for license and ID card renewals.   

Join Jayne for a daily lunch 
and of course, dessert!, a 
two day notice, call 978-355-
5027, is needed to reserve 
your seat!   


